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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Advance Copy: Regional Directors’ Meeting - 22 Nov 2022

1 message

Alfonso Umali <alfonso.umali@house.gov.ph> Fri, Nov 11, 2022 at 2:36 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Kindly acknowledge once received.

Cong. Alfonso V. Umali, Jr.
Representative, 2nd District Oriental Mindoro

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and 
may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. 
If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been 
addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this 
message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.

221110_DENR_RDsMeeting.pdf

359K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=1846567dd36af191&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lac4lnax0&safe=1&zw

